
With a new school year upon us, now is a good time to consider that our 
children’s safety is everyone’s responsibility. Hanover township 
government & schools have made countless safety improvements to areas 
where pedestrians and automobiles share the road. But without 
everyone’s commitment to drive, walk and bike safe, the potential for 
tragedy will always exist. 

The Hanover Township School and Park Traffic Safety Advisory Committee 
encourages everyone to drive safely. The care you take while behind the 
wheel will help insure everyone enjoys a happy and healthy school year!

To help ensure our students stay safe, please remind them to remain 
actively aware of their surroundings, use crosswalks, and obey traffic 
control signals when walking or biking. 

Drivers, please keep these important tips in mind when driving through 
our neighborhoods, schools and parks:

To report a traffic safety concern please visit: 
http://hanoverpolice.com/Forms/Traffic-Safety-Form

Hanover Township School 
& Park Traffic Safety 
Advisory Committee

 Stay aware – pedestrians can be anywhere & can 
be hard to see

 Be prepared to stop as you approach crosswalks
 Never pass a school bus in either direction while its 

red lights are flashing
 Pay extra attention while near schools & parks
 Obey the speed limit
 Don’t text & drive


